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SUBJECT: Recommendation 2: Student Profile in Handshake or Symplicity 

PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 

For information 

AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION 

Article IX, Section 7, Florida Constitution 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

At the January 2022 meeting, the Task Force on Academic and Workforce Alignment 
approved a recommendation that the universities require all students within their first 
year to complete a profile in Handshake or Symplicity.  This requirement should be in 
place by fall 2022 and be included in each institution’s career planning procedures 
required by section 1006.75, Florida Statutes. 

Ms. Emily Sikes, Assistant Vice Chancellor for Strategic Initiatives and Economic 
Development, will provide an update on the status of institutions’ implementation of this 
requirement. 
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